
US Drug Importation – CAPDM Position Statement

The Canadian Association for Pharmacy Distribution 
Management (CAPDM) represents the country’s leading 
national and regional pharmaceutical distributors.

CAPDM and its members share the priority of ensuring a 
safe, high quality and stable supply of medications for 
Canadians.

We are not supportive of any policy initiative or policy
proposal that has the capacity to threaten the stability of 
medications available to Canadians, or worsen instances of 
already serious drug shortages.


